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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 19th July 2015: The Sixteenth Sunday of the Year B: Psalter Week 4
Sunday (19th)          9.30 am Sixteenth Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Fr Savage 
Monday (20th)        No Mass
Tuesday (21th)      10.00 am Feria: Thanksgiving Mass – The Muoneke’s Family
Wednesday (22nd)   6.00 pm St Mary Magdalen: Intentions of Fr Savage
Thursday (23rd)       6.00 am St Bridget: Intentions of Fr Savage
Friday (24th)
          10.00 pm Feria: Intentions of Fr Savage
Saturday (25th)      10.00 pm St James: intentions of Fr Savage
Sunday (26th)         9.30 am Seventeenth Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Fr Savage
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 12th July 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £216.91 made up of £125.00 Gift Aid and £81.91 Planned Giving and Loose, Latin Mass: £190.00 Thank you.    
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 12th July 2015: 92
Readers’ Rota for 26th July 2015, Seventeenth Sunday of the Year B: 1st: Jonas Munius, 

Psalm/Accl: Ada Okoye, 2nd: Bibian Alabi, Bidding Prayer: Amaka Akeze
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said every third Monday of the month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Second Collection this Sunday to assist our youths in their pilgrimage to Ireland. Please be generous as usual as this will go a long way to help some of the youths whose parents cannot afford the cost of that journey. 

Decommissioning the Church for Repairs: 27th July – next Monday has tentatively been fixed for decommissioning the church for repairs.  As a result we will request that every parishioner join hand after Mass next Sunday in moving items away from the area of the church to be repaired. Masses and all other services will take place in the parish hall until the third week of October 2015 when we hope work inside the church will be completed. 

Happy Birthday to Ada whose birthday was yesterday, 18th July. We wish her God’s blessings and many more years of fulfilled life.
Pilgrimage to Our Lady’s Grotto, Carfin, Saturday, 19th September 2015, Cost: £22 (includes a dinner) per person, Pickup: 8.30am, Mass at Grotto: 1pm, All Day Adoration, Dinner: 4pm, Pickup at Carfin: 5.30pm, Arrival at Aberdeen: 8pm. Please make every effort to join at this pilgrimage as it is a parish event, thanks.  
Kingsley sends his best wishes to every parishioner of sacred Heart church. He is settling down gradually for his new job in the Middle-East and has found a Catholic parish to worship in. Our best wishes to him.

Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 0745083147      
 Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road

